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4.1.22 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Happy New Year!  I hope you had a good Christmas and managed to spend some treasured time 
with loved ones.  
 
You may have seen the recent announcement by the Department for Education about measures to 
contain the Omicron variant of Covid.  I want to reassure you that there are no changes to your 
child’s education at this time.  
 
Tyndale will open as normal on Wednesday 5th January to all children.  We are looking forward to 
welcoming your child back into classrooms for face to face teaching and learning.  We all know that 
being in school is the best way to learn.  Your child’s continued education is our top priority.  
 
Staff will be continuing to take twice weekly lateral flow tests so that our school community can stay 
as healthy as possible. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us via the school office, by 
phoning or emailing admin@tyndaleprimary.co.uk. 
 
Wishing you a happy and healthy 2022. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Ms K Parkhouse 
(Headteacher) 
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